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Program 
 

 

Fantasy in Eb                    Joseph Ed. Barat 

(1882-1963) 

Performed by Mr. Carroll 

 

 

Fantasy Brilliante                                                       Jean-Baptiste Arban 

    (1825-1889) 

Performed by Ms. Bayliss 

 

 

Three Episodes                                      Joseph Turrin 

(b. 1947) 

 I. Fanfare 

 II. Andante 

 III. Allegro 

Performed by Mr. Carroll 

 

 

Concerto for Trumpet and Piano                                Alexander Gödicke 

(1887-1957) 

Performed by Ms. Millesen 

 

 

 

Concerto for Trumpet and Piano  Alexandra Pakhmutova 

(b. 1929) 

 I. Allegro 

Performed by Mr. Carroll 

 
 
 

This recital is presented in partial fulfillment of the requirements 
for the degree Bachelor of Music. 

James Carroll is from the studio of Dr. Chris Carrillo. 
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Music and You 

How you can make a difference! 
 

 

Dear Patron, 
 

Thank you for attending today’s performance.  The opportunity to hear live 

music is a refreshing change during these times of social distancing.  As 

demonstrated today, the performing arts are faced with unprecedented 

challenges.  Despite these difficult times, the JMU School of Music continues 

to educate the finest musicians from around the world.  Our commitment to 

our students has not wavered in the face of this pandemic.  Preparing artist 

and arts educators of the future is our mission. 
 

Scholarship contributions help young musicians blossom into mature musical 

artists. With your support, we will be able to offer our talented students 

more financial help in pursuing their goals. If you are interested in 

supporting our students’ passion and dedication, please consider contributing 

to the Music Scholarship Fund at James Madison University. 
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